



Virtual Public Meeting

We're making changes based on your feedback.

The MBTA's Bus Network Redesign is a once-in-a-generation opportunity to make bold improvements to the MBTA's bus network for the people that depend on it most.

Since releasing the draft map in May 2022, we have received over 20,000 comments. We have reviewed these comments and are evaluating potential changes to the draft network based on this feedback.

Please join us at a virtual public meeting where we will present a revised network and answer your questions about it.



WHEN:

Wednesday, November 2 6:00 – 7:30 PM

LOCATION:

Virtual Public Meeting (Zoom)

HOW TO PARTICIPATE:

Click this link to register for the meeting:

ZOOM MEETING

VISIT:

MBTA.com/BNRD

for more information and to view additional materials available in multiple languages.



Accommodations:

The public meetings are accessible to people with disabilities and those with limited proficiency in English. Accessibility accommodations and language services will be provided free of charge, upon request, as available. Such services include documents in alternate formats, translated documents, closed captioning, and interpreters. For more information or to request a reasonable accommodation and/or language services, please email BetterBusProject@MBTA.com or call (617) 651-1363. Requests should be made at least ten business days before a meeting.